
‹ Back Help   Include Background Download Print

Remote Instruction
Update
October 19, 2020

2020-21 School Year Calendar
Board of Education Meeting: Tuesday, October 20 at 7:00 p.m.
NO SCHOOL, Tuesday, November 3 (Election Day)
Next SMART Day: Wednesday, November 11
Illinois Department of Public Health Trend Data
DuPage County Health Department Data Dashboard

Weekly DuPage County COVID-19 Metrics for Schools
This week we DuPage County has moved to the substantial level of transmission. This is due to the
metric for the number of cases per 100,00 people. In Roselle, our newest cases were in the adult age
range. Important Note: The metrics are always for the week prior to posting. For now, we are
continuing with in-person instruction. We will continue to monitor closely, and we will continue to
speak with the DuPage County Health Department twice weekly.

At the end of eight weeks of school, we have had 4 cases of COVID-19.

Tuesday, October 20 Board of Education Meeting
We will have our regular monthly meeting of the Board of Education on Tuesday of this week. We will
be meeting virtually with the exception of our board president, Mrs. Dumelle, and me attending in
person at our Administration OSce. A link to view the board meeting will be sent via email at
approximately 6:45 p.m. on Tuesday. If you would like to submit a public comment to be read into the
record, you may submit it here.

We will be discussing the results of the parent survey on the opening of the school year in addition to
other board business.

November Board of Education Meeting
Our November Board of Education regular monthly meeting will take place on Tuesday, November 17
at 7:00 p.m. At this meeting we will provide detailed information on the Yrst two and a half months of
learning and Ynalize our learning plan for the second half of the school year. This meeting will be
livestreamed on YouTube and will be made available to all families.

Lunch Supervisors
We are looking to hire additional lunch supervisors. Please call the district oSce at 630-529-2091 or
either school oSce if you are interested.

Thank you for your continued support that has allowed us to successfully run an in-person and a
remote learning program for the last eight weeks. It truly takes a village, and with continued vigilance,
we look forward to continue operating safely!

Sincerely,
Dr. Mary Henderson, Superintendent


